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Science & Engineering Leadership Initiative - 

Research Experience for Undergraduates to 

Support the Advancement of Students with 

Disabilities at the University of Delaware 
 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 We are writing you today soliciting help identifying candidates for our Research 

Experience for Undergraduates (REU) program in Chemistry and Biochemistry (broadly 

defined). Our REU program is unique in that we are focusing on providing students with 

disabilities a research and community building experience tailored to fostering success in 

graduate school and beyond. The REU program is scheduled from June 4, 2018 to August 



 

10, 2018 at the University of Delaware. The application is due February 26, 2018. More 

information can be found here: http://sites.udel.edu/seli-ud/ and on the attached flyer. If 

you have any questions please contact us at research-experience@udel.edu. 

Sincerely, 

Prof. Karl S. Booksh and Prof. Sharon Rozovsky 

Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry 

University of Delaware 

REU web site: http://sites.udel.edu/seli-ud/ 

REU twitter: @sharonrozovsky  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


